
	

							Autumn	Bull	Sale	2017	Supplementary	Information	
 

Withdrawals     Lot 9    Lot 13    Lot 21    *Lot 26    *Lot 27    Lot 28   Lot 43   

Lot 45   Lot 46   Lot 51          

*Lots 26 and 27 have had barley grass seed in eye (now removed) Available for 
private sale, will hold until eye has healed. 

Note:  Lot 52 has a pink eye scar, we will hold until he recovers.               

Sale Day Safety  
• Electric fences are on 
• Visitors enter pens at own risk, if you do not want to enter pens please ask and 

we will bring bulls to the fence 
• All bulls have been assessed for temperament 
• No children allowed in pens 
• Be aware of fighting bulls 
• We do not expect bulls to be aggressive with humans, but sale day places 

extraordinary pressure on them as they are experiencing a completely foreign 
environment  

• Do not crowd bulls or loiter in the pens 
• Do not enter pens unnecessarily 
• Report any undesirable bull behaviour to a Hicks Beef staff member    

 

If you need advice, please do not hesitate to ask Tom or Andrew. 

Taking delivery of your new Bull 
To help your new bull or bulls to settle into their new home as well as possible, the 
following points should be followed. 

• All Hicks Beef bulls are run in large mobs their entire lives, so they’ve always 
had plenty of mates around, and they have never been alone. 

• It’s a good idea to have some cattle in the yard when the bull arrives to ensure 
that he has company.  

• At Hicks beef we handle our cattle quietly and confidently. We use motorbikes 
and utes, with the aid of obedient dogs. The bulls have not been handled with 
horses. 

• Handle your new bull/s quietly and with respect and he’ll settle into his new 
home well, and will be easy to handle whenever the need arises. 

• All sale bulls to be delivered to their new home within 7 days please. 


